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SGX Resources Inc. Announces Resignation of Director  
 
Winnipeg, Manitoba. Dale Ginn, President and CEO of SGX Resources Inc. (TSX-V: SXR) (the 
“Corporation”), today announces that Benjamin Hubert has resigned as a director of the 
Corporation, effective immediately. The board of directors of the Corporation wishes to thank 
Mr. Hubert for his services as a director of the Corporation and wishes him well in his future 
endeavors. 
 
For further information contact Dale Ginn at 204-794-5818, Investor Relations at 1-888-749-
4621 or visit http://www.sgxresources.com   
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